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A President’s Perspective by Andy Hunter
 
Doing The Right Thing Can Be Hard. I really am sorry we had to cancel our April 
meeting, as I was looking forward to hearing Ike Carpenter, our local master 
woodcarver. After a lot of consideration and consultation, we decided the safety of 
our guild members and guest speaker were more important than meeting due to the 
severe weather. Ike was very understanding, and I assured him that we would have 
him back as soon as possible. Thank you all so much for your understanding!

Show and Tell is a Big Deal! This coming Tuesday’s (May 3) monthly meeting is 
perhaps the best opportunity all year to really get to know each other better as we 
share works of art that have special meaning for us.  You might want to talk about 
what inspired the work, or circumstances surrounding it, or what you appreciate 
about it. We’re going to limit members to about five minutes to allow as many folks 
to share as possible. We also realize that not everyone is comfortable speaking, so  
there is no pressure to participate. You are, however, encouraged to come and 
listen, and to invite guests to join us as Show and Tell gives a unique window into 
how talented and varied our guild membership is! I hope to see you there!!
 
Artfully Yours, 
Andy

"Creativity in and of itself is 
important for remaining healthy, 
remaining connected to yourself 
and connected to the world…”


by Christianne Strang, a professor of neuroscience 
at the University of Alabama Birmingham and the 
former president of the American Art Therapy 
Association.


I feel so 
connected 
right now!!



Tuesday, May 3rd 

Monthly Meeting - 6:30 pm 


SHOW AND TELL

Remember:


Bring one piece of artwork

Be prepared to share what it means to you


    Invite someone to join us!


You can bring the actual piece of art OR you can 
send Andy a .jpg picture file to

andyhunternaag@gmail.com


Easels and tables will be provided to 

display your work!
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Eyes Wide Open

Photography Exhibit

Now Through May 13, 2022

 NA Arts and Heritage Center

 

 


The Reception!

Upcoming exhibit!
North Augusta Artists Guild Exhibit


At the Kroc Center!

May 26th - June 29th

Two pieces — 2D — must hang on the wall
Family friendly art only - No entry fee


Sales allowed with the 

Kroc Center keeping 30% 

mailto:andyhunternaag@gmail.com


Nancy Carson Library Display in June

Hey everyone! Three display cases are available at the Nancy 
Carson Library for art. These cases can only accommodate smaller 
pieces. I would estimate nothing over 8 to 10 inches tall. Here are 
some photos to show the spaces. 

We’ll have a sign up list at Tuesday’s meeting (May 3), so it will be 
first come, first served. Also, if you have displayed at the library in 
the past three years, wait to see if anyone who hasn’t signs up first.

There are no sales, just a chance to share your art.

         REMAINING MONTHLY MEETING 

                    PROGRAMS FOR 2022

May 3                  Show and Tell

June 7                  Brenda Bancroft, Photography

July 5                   20th Anniversary Potluck Dinner

August 2             Clay Artists of the Southeast

September 6      Terry Smith, Oil Painting 

October 4           Kay Lovingood, Gourd Art

November 1       Mel Lambert, Owner, 


          The Beveled Edge Frame Shop

December 6       Christmas Party

All monthly meetings 


will begin on the first Tuesday


of  every month

at 6:30 pm at the NA 

Community Center


unless otherwise noted!
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NA Arts and Heritage Center 

Upcoming events


